
Once you receive 
your transition 
letter or email from 
the Government of 
Ontario, you should 
create your account: 

Online 
(the fastest) 

Get started at 
AccessOAP.ca and 
create your account. 

Mail 

Follow the 
instructions in your 
transition letter or 
email and AccessOAP 
will connect with you 
on next steps. 

Phone 

Call us at 
1-833-425-2445 
(Monday – Friday, 
8:30 a.m. – 5 p.m. 
Eastern Time) and 
we’ll help you 
get started. 

www.AccessOAP.ca 

Welcome to AccessOAP! 

At AccessOAP, we are building a new way for 
families to connect with autism services and 
supports across Ontario. We are here to help 
families with children on the autism spectrum: 

• register for and navigate the Ontario Autism 
Program (OAP), and 

• make informed choices about the services and 
supports available to them. 

Is your family already accessing OAP 
services and supports? 

The Government of Ontario will send you an 
email or letter asking you to create your account 
with AccessOAP. You must wait until you receive 
this letter or email before you can create your 
new AccessOAP account. 

Once you create your account you can:  

• see the full list of programs and services 
available to you;  

• access your family OAP account information; 

• get the support you need to make the right 
decisions for you and your family.   

Create an account with AccessOAP as 
soon as you receive your letter or email 
from the ministry. 
The information contained in your unique letter or 
email is needed to start the transition process. 

https://www.AccessOAP.ca
https://AccessOAP.ca

